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Dear Prospective Regis Families,

Come and visit Regis High School this October!

As high school application season approaches, we wanted to extend you an invitation to
our two upcoming Open Houses (Thursday, October 5, 5:30 p.m. — 8:30 p.m. and
Monday, October 9, 1 p.m. — 4 p.m.). Our Open Houses are a wonderful opportunity to
learn about the transformative impact of a Regis Scholarship, to tour the building, and to
speak with students, faculty, and staff. Please register for these events via the Open House
tab of our website:

WWW.regis.or mission

Founded in 1914 as a tuition-free school for Catholic boys, Regis High School offers a
transformative Jesuit education cultivating excellence, curiosity, leadership, and service.
Students from local Catholic schools must be nominated by their principal or teacher to
apply; students from public or independent schools must contact the admissions office to
arrange a pre-screening conversation. As always, please feel free to reach out to the
Admissions Office with any questions!

Sincerely,

Doug Eickman '05

Director of Admissions & Enrollment
Regis High School
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